
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Thursday, 1st February 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer  

Reception Pirate Dress Up Day – Friday 9th February 2024  

To celebrate the end of our ‘Where in the world are we?’ topic, we are planning a dress up day on Friday 
9th February.  Your child is invited to dress up as a pirate.   

Event  Dress up day 

Where  Grand Avenue Primary School 

When  Friday 9th February 2024 

 

Additional information  A fun ‘pirate’ based activity filled day will take place to mark 
the end of this topic. 

Action required  Your child is invited to dress up as something pirate 
related.  This does not need to be elaborate or shop 
bought.   

We do encourage home-made costumes for example; creating 

a pirate hat from card or some pirate themed face paint. 

 

Thank you for your support. We hope your child enjoys their day.  

Yours sincerely  

The Reception Team  
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